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	Metro’s Monthly Green Tip 
Here are few easy ways to be a more green and sustainable in our daily routines, both at Metro and at home! First let’s look at what sustainability actually means. Sustainability can be defined as “meeting our current needs without endangering the needs of future generations”. Here at our agency, we have taken significant steps to becoming more sustainable. We invite you to do the same at home. Here are some tips to start you up on a more sustainable path: 

1. Watch the Thermostat. Heating and cooling accounts for a large majority of energy used here at Metro and in our homes.  The system at Metro is centralized with established set point; however in your home, turning down the thermostat during cooler months and up during warmer months will lower energy consumption and save money. 

2. Recycle Everything You Can. Many products that we use daily end up in a landfill when they could have been recycled.  Recycling will divert waste going to a landfill and will reduce consumption of our precious resources.  It is also an easy way to be more sustainable.  

3. Switch to Compact Fluorescent light bulbs (CFL).  Compact fluorescent light bulbs have become relatively inexpensive. They last longer and are more energy efficient, thereby reducing energy consumption and saving you money on your power bill! 

By implementing these easy steps into your daily routine you’ll help in building a more sustainable future! Please click here for information on what Metro does to save money and enhance the environment.  
www.metro.net/sustainability
Metro Tours Featured in Weekly Yelp Newsletter
 

Metro was featured this week's Yelp Newsletter for its "exceptional" docent guided art tours. Yelp is a popular online community featuring local services and venues and produces an edited local weekly newsletter of highlights. Docent guided art tours are led by volunteer docents and coordinated by the Creative Services department.
Media Inquiry on New El Monte Station
Today, the San Gabriel Valley Tribune inquired on the status of construction of the new El Monte Station. Staff told the reporter that construction is moving forward for an August 2012 opening. The reporter was briefed on current construction activities taking place and mentioned that the project is approximately 65 percent complete. The reporter was also briefed on the project’s construction cost increases due to unforeseen contaminated soil that was discovered during construction and a slip in the completion schedule from May 2012 to August 2012. The story is expected to run later this week.

Upcoming Meetings for Metro Green Line to LAX Project 

Over the next two weeks our agency will host a series of meetings with Metro Board staff, agency and legislative stakeholders, and members of the public to review and discuss the progress to date on the Metro Green Line to LAX Alternatives Analysis (AA) currently under development. The AA is the first stage of the Project Development Process. 
Meetings are scheduled as follows:

· Metro Board Staff Briefing, Monday, February 27, 2012 from 10:00 am - 11:00 am in the William Mulholland Conference Room, 15th Floor, Metro Headquarters, One Gateway Plaza, Los Angeles, CA 90012

· Technical Advisory Committee Meeting, Tuesday, February 28, 2012 from 9:30 am - 11:30 am at the Flight Path Learning Center, 6661 West Imperial Highway, Los Angeles, CA 90045

· Legislative Briefing, Tuesday, February 28, 2012 from 1:30 pm - 3:30 pm at the Flight Path Learning Center, 6661 West Imperial Highway, Los Angeles, CA 90045

· Open House*, Wednesday, February 29, 2012 from 7:30 am - 9:30 am at Union Station/Gateway Transit Center - East Portal, One Gateway Plaza, P1 Level (Near the Fish Tank), Los Angeles, CA 90012

· Community Workshop**, Thursday, March 1,  2012 from 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm at Flight Path Learning Center, 6661 West Imperial Highway, Los Angeles, CA 90045

· Community Workshop**, Wednesday, March 7, 2012 from 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm at Union Station – Entrance on Alameda St. (Historic Ticketing Concourse), 800 North Alameda Street, Los Angeles, CA 90012

*The Open House is open to the public and will feature information boards and opportunities for commuters to provide feedback. Technical experts and outreach team members will be available to converse with passers-by about the AA study. 

**The Community Workshops are open to the public and will provide a forum to discuss the alternatives being evaluated. The workshops will include an open house, presentation, breakout sessions and a meeting recap. For those not be able to attend in person, we will also provide live video coverage of the presentation on March 1st & 7th (starting at 6:15 pm) at the following web address: http://www.ustream.tv/channel/green-line-to-lax. 

Media Relations issued a news release for the Open House and Community Workshops last Tuesday. Additional project information can be accessed at www.metro.net/greenlinetolax.



	Metro.net Home | Press Room | Projects & Programs | Meeting Agendas | Riding Metro | Metro Library
Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority

1 Gateway Plaza

Los Angeles, California 90012-2952

Phone: 213-922-6888 Fax: 213-922-7447


